THE NAVAJO NATION

JONATHAN NEZ | PRESIDENT MYRON LIZER | VICE-PRESIDENT



MEMORANDUM

TO

Division/Executive Directors, Department and Program Managers

EXECUTIVE AND LEGISLATIVE BRANCHES

FROM

Jonnetta Nordie

Tomicita Woodie, Human Resources Director Department of Personnel Management

DATE

April 25, 2022

SUBJECT:

NAVAJO POLICE OFFICER DAY

Please be informed that pursuant to Resolution No. CJY-53-20, the Navajo Nation Council found it to be in the best interest of the Navajo Nation to amended Legislation CO-64-17 to provide for Navajo Police Officer Day to be an observed day, as distinguished from a paid holiday.

Therefore, the "Navajo Police Officer Day" will no longer be a paid holiday as outlined in the Navajo Nation Personnel Policies Manual (NNPPM). Further, Resolution No. CJY-53-20 provides up to four (4) hours of Administrative Leave to Navajo Nation employees to attend Navajo Nation Police Officer Day events held on the Navajo Nation.

Amendments to the Navajo Nation Personnel Policies Manual (NNPPM) are being sent through the review and approval process to incorporate this amendment. Should you have any questions, please contact the DPM at (928) 871-6330. Thank you.

CONCURRED:

Dr. Perphelia Fowler, Division Director

Division of Human Resources

XC:

Paulson Chaco, Chief of Staff, OPVP

Dr. Perphelia Fowler, Division Director, DHR

File

PHONE NO: (928) 871-6330; FAX NO: (928) 871-6976; Website: www.dpm.navajo-nsn.gov